
From: Pierce, Stephen R NWS <Stephen.R.Pierce@NWS02.usace.army.mil> 
Date: 6/20/2001 9:42:33 PM 
To: 'staff@envintl.com'; Dave Brookings (E-mail); Jackie VanderVeen (E-mail); 'DonDixon' (E-
mail) 
Subject: RE: June 25 Agenda 
 
I'll have an updated set of drawings at the meeting. I was thinking of 15 copies for members. We 
have moved forward on the inlet and channel design for the low flow channel. I feel real good 
about that progress. Design is also proceeding with diversion inlet structure, the salt water 
estuary and the Sterling and Clear lake flood protection. We're also trying to kill the overtopping 
alternative with a legal issue or cost issue. My office of Counsel told me that if we built Alternative 
5, the required landfill construction would be completed prior to construction start on the cost 
shared portion of the work. That could delay construction start.  If there is something you want me 
to bring or speak to, please call/Email me soon.  
 
Stephen Pierce  
Project Manager  
206-764-3456 


